
 

          21/05/2025 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

I am writing to let you know that our annual Music Evening for parents & 

carers will take place on Thursday, 19th June, starting at 6.30pm. This event 

showcases all the music which takes place at Western throughout the year, and 

includes performances from the choirs, guitar and recorder groups and from 

children who have individual music lessons in school. 

 

If your child is taking part, they will need to go straight home from school at 

3.30pm and return to school at 6pm for a warm-up. 

 

Children in choir or instrumental groups need to wear plain black bottoms 

(either trousers/leggings or skirt with tights) and a PLAIN coloured T- shirt.  

 

Children who are performing a solo may wear an outfit of their own choice. 

 

Refreshments will be provided, and I anticipate that the concert will end no 

later than 8pm. 

 

Please logon to Arbor Trips to confirm whether your child is able to attend. We 

would also appreciate if you could email office@wes.rklt.co.uk to let us know 

how many of their parents/carers will be coming to watch. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jean Gwilliam  

Music Teacher 
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